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Samantha Pickett

Subject: FW: Case 15-136Z

From: Karen Swick  
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 8:07 PM 
To: Samantha Pickett 
Cc: Carl Best; B. J. Boyle; A.D. Donald; Art Willems; Mike W. Hance; Mary Jane; David Buono; Eugene Lochman; Dean 
Clubb 
Subject: Case 15-136Z 
 
Dear	Samantha	Pickett;	
	
The	Aero	Country	property	owners	board	support	the	revisions	made	for	Case	15‐136Z,	Hidden	Lakes.	We	feel	380	holdings	will	be	
responsive	and	ensure	the	points	in	my	letter	dated	June	9th	to	staff	are	completed.			
	
The	Airport	Board	agrees	the	eight‐foot	masonry	wall	and	the	150‐foot	setback,	suggested	by	council,	which	is	over	300	feet	from	the	
centerline	of	the	runway,	will	adequately	addresses	the	safety	concerns	we	raised	during	the	previous	zoning	case.	Also,	we	feel	the	addition	
of	town‐homes	and	the	agreed	notice	requirements,	similar	to	what	we	did	with	Virginia	Hills;	will	significantly	improve	the	compatibility	
issue.			
	
I	was	at	the	council	meeting	and	opposed	the	previous	zoning	case,	but	I	believe	380	Holdings	did	what	council	asked	and	addressed	the	
safety	and	compatibility	concerns	brought	forward	by	the	airport	board.		Based	on	the	revisions	agreed	to	and	being	enforced,	I	along	with	
our	board	ask	the	staff	to	support	Case	15‐136Z.		
	
Sincerely,	
	
Karen	Swick	
President,	Aero	Country	Property	Owners	Association	
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Samantha Pickett

Subject: FW: Case 15-136Z

From: B J Boyle Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 8:36 AM 
To: Samantha Pickett 
Cc: 'Karen Swick' 
Subject: Case 15-136Z 
 
Dear	Ms.		Pickett;	
	
The	Aero	Country	Property	Owners’		Board	supports	the	revisions	recently	made	for	Case	15‐136Z,	Hidden	Lakes.	We	feel	380	holdings	will	
be	responsive	and	ensure	the	points	in	Karen	Swick’s	letter	dated	June	9th	to	the	P&Z	staff	are	completed.			
	
The	ACPOA	Board	agrees	the	eight‐foot	masonry	wall	and	the	150‐foot	setback,	offered	by	380	Holdings,	will	adequately	address	the	safety	
concerns	we	raised	during	the	previous	zoning	case.	This	setback	provides	a	300	foot	safety	zone	from	the	runway.		Also,	we	feel	the	
addition	of	town‐homes	and	the	agreed	notice	requirements,	similar	to	what	we	did	with	Virginia	Hills;	will	significantly	improve	the	
compatibility	issue.			
	
I	was	at	the	council	meeting	and	opposed	the	previous	zoning	case,	but	I	believe	380	Holdings	did	what	the	City	Council	asked	and	addressed	
the	safety	and	compatibility	concerns	brought	forward	by	the	ACPOA	Board.		Based	on	the	revisions	agreed	to	and	being	enforced.		I	ask	the	
staff	to	support	Case	15‐136Z.		
	
Sincerely,	
	
B.	J.	Boyle	
Treasurer,	Aero	Country	Property	Owners	Association	
 
 
 

 






